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Declaration of the Director of the Holy See Press Office, Matteo Bruni

This morning another case of Covid-19 was confirmed among the employees of the Holy See. The person
presented with symptoms during the first half of March and therefore remained in self-isolation at home. Before
returning to work, as a precautionary measure, the employee took a test for Covid-19, which resulted positive,
and is once again in quarantine at home.


